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Wednesday 2nd May 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be celebrating International Dance Day at Walter Infant School; Miss Joanna 
Wright, from The Wright School of Dance will be visiting to teach every child a new and 
exciting dance, which we hope to perform at The Summer Fair on 16th June 2018.  Miss 
Joanna came last year on World Music Day and we all had a really wonderful time. 
 
Please could every child bring in a voluntary contribution of £1 to go towards the cost of the 
day. 
 
We are very excited as last year was amazing.   
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Judy Wheeler 
Headteacher 
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